HSA GENERAL MEETING
February 21st, 2019

President Melinda Morgan started the meeting at 8:02 am in the Cafeteria at Harbordale.

Fundraising:

Walk-a-Thon - Budget was $10,000 and we made $19,004.00. Once expenses are taken out, we will net close
to $17,000.00.

Bingo Night - Vanessa Jagusztyn: Event iS Friday, March 1st at 6pm and it's for the whole family. We could
still use some more prizes. Front office has a big box to drop off donations, drop off in the car line, or contact
Vanessa for pick up. You can sign up to volunteer online. There will be 15 rounds and 2 bonus rounds. Setting
up pre sale for bingo cards by the beginning of next week on HSA website. For more information email
Vanessa: vanessajag@gmail.com

Parent Social - Spring social and it's at Southport Raw Bar, April 10th 6-8pm. This will be a smaller event
where you just pay one price and socialize with other parents. Will have some raffle items.

Style your Tile - Maria Virginia Gonzalez: This event is Friday April 26th. The tile murals that you see
mounted on the walls around school were painted by students during this event. It's for the whole family and
parents can make one as well. Will need volunteers to change out water and paints. 3rd & 4th grades & clubs
will be selling food, bake goods and drinks, and please bring cash for these items. Will update as time gets
closer. Tiles are $15, and to buy an extra one is $10. For more information email Maria:
mvalonso75@hotmail.com

SAC/SAF - Stephanie Streicher: Our school needs to choose a capital enhancement project (something that
will last 5 years or more qualifies). Marquee, sun shade, furniture, etc. Putting together a committee on how
the $100,000.00 will be spent. The committee will put together 2 options, and all students, families, volunteers
and teachers will vote. This will be a ballotted vote.

Mrs. Kashdin: A list of suggestions will be turned over to the District to get costs for each, then come up with
the 2 options. Can’t go over $100,000.00, not even by $1. For instance a marquee is about $40,000.00.

For more information email Stephanie: stephaniestreicher82@gmail.com

Communications - Lori DiRocco: You need to sign in to the website to volunteer or buy anything on the HSA
website. The Yearbook is the only thing not purchased directly on our site, but there’s a link to it on there.
https://yearbookforever.com/schools/harbordale

Mailchimp is going out every week with all the latest info and upcoming events. For more information email
Lori: communications@harbordalehsa.com

Yearbook - Toni Tucker. We need ad sales, and the deadline for these is March 1st. Photos are no longer
being accepted by Yearbook Snap app (Walsworth), but you can still email them to
Toni: yearbook@harbordalehsa.com

Budget - Maryann Cockerille: We have $59,037.69 in our Budget. Restricted Funds is $11,882.07, so we have
$47,155.62 in our account. The Go Fund Me page still has $1,728.00 left over after buying the door buzzer.
Fundraisers has $36,886.87, and most are way over budget. Have not received our check for the Walk-a-thon
yet. Total Expenses is $38,056.74. General Funds has $8,269.10, and this was for computers we bought for
the school earlier in the year, and is not in our Budget. See actual Budget for more details.

Cari Rodriguez: The teachers put together a thank you basket for Judy Dolan for all the hard work she did for
the Walk-a-thon. Volunteer of the year is Melinda Morgan. The Volunteer Breakfast will be April 26th.


mailto:vanessajag@gmail.com
mailto:mvalonso75@hotmail.com
mailto:stephaniestreicher82@gmail.com
https://yearbookforever.com/schools/harbordale_school_association_buy_yearbook_366108/UeV6JOZ4q6pWizMgbuI4eSsu
mailto:communications@harbordalehsa.com
mailto:yearbook@harbordalehsa.com

Principal’s Update - Mrs. Bucolo: Thanks to Melinda & her husband for all the volunteer work they have done
through the years. Thanks to all the volunteers who helped out during the Walk-a-thon. We had a District wide
modified yellow on the anniversary of MSD, as well as Friday. Mrs. Bureau did a commemoration, “Spread the
Love” with an eagle made out of feathers the students colored. A picture was sent out to everyone of the
project. We also had a moment of silence. Mrs. Bureau is hosting Career Day tomorrow. We are having one
Talent Show this year grades K-5 on March 21st. This is the early release day before Spring Break. All
students can participate and they just have to audition to make sure it's appropriate. If it is they are in.
Projection for next year is 498 and this is what we will base our budget on. The District is requiring us to
re-register each student K-4th grade. We should know about reassignments for sibling mid March.
Kindergarten roundup is April 12th and HSA will be there. Few reassignments will be approved for this year.
Beautification for the Campus. - Gina & Tim Reynen came up with plans & quotes for fixing up the campus.
Volunteers are needed to help out this weekend. Hopefully by Monday we’re in good shape. Adults only, no
kids. Starting at 7am and you can sign up online. FSA testing starts after Spring Break, April 2nd starts 3rd
grade ELA for 2 days, and 4-5th grade writing. 2nd week in May is math for 3rd grade and 4-5th grade is math
& reading. We will be shutting down the whole school during testing. More information will be coming on this.
World Down Syndrome Day will be right before Spring Break and we will sell T-Shirts. District wide Town Hall
on School Safety meeting will be february 25th, 6:30pm at J.P. Taravella High School in Coral Springs.

Meeting adjourned at 8:45am.



